
 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL ITEM SUMMARY 

 

MEETING DATE: March 18, 2021 

SUBCATEGORY: Other 

DEPARTMENT NAME: Parks and Recreation 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: Addendum – Etowah Disc Golf Contract 

DEPARTMENT SUMMARY 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Sam Barfield with Etowah Disc Golf wanted concrete tee pads 

installed for the Deerfield Park Disc Golf Course.  He was informed 

that the City would not be paying any additional money toward the 

course design and layout.  Sam approached us with an alternate 

proposal from the original contract where instead of paying 20% per 

tournament for the gross registration fees, he would pay a $25 permit 

fee per tournament through June 30, 2024.  He would have the 

concrete tee pads installed and pay for them himself.   

LEGAL: Keith Lovell created the addendum. 

  

 


